Dear Participant

Thank you for submitting your abstract to the 8th Global FRIEND-Water Conference. Due to the large number of abstracts received, the notification of acceptance will be postponed. All the notifications will be delivered by May 31st. Thank you for your patience.

Best Regards,

The 8th Global FRIEND-Water Conference

Phone: +86 10 68781373

E-mail: friend_water@126.com

Mail Address: China Institute of Water Resources and Hydropower Research (IWHR), A-1 Fuxing Rd.

Beijing, P.R.China, 100038